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Message from
Editor in Chief of
Thai Journal of Gastroenterology 2009-2010

Dear Members

This is the last issue of Thai Journal of Gastroenterology for this year 2009. Itis a great honor for
us to work for our journal. As we are stepping forward into the quality journal we need more effective of
our editorial boards and our members to submit more quality manuscripts. In this issue, we have many
beautiful pictures from “Liver Biopsy of various solitary liver mass”. There is an interesting case X-ray
report of Gallstone Ileus. Moreover, from our topic review, you will find Chemoembolization for HCC.
We also have 7 original articles in various fields of GI diseases.

Hope to see you all in The International Conference on Gastroenterology and Hepatology 2010,
28-30 January 2010 in Chiang Mai, Thailand.

Duangporn Thong-Ngam, M.D.
The Editor in Chief




